
 

 

 
 

MINUTES OF THE  
ADVANCED PRACTICE REGISTERED NURSE ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

August 2, 2016 
 

CALL TO ORDER 

  MEMBERS PRESENT 
Cathy Dinauer, MSN, RN, Executive Director, Chair 

Susan VanBeuge, DNP, APRN, FNP-BC, FAANP, Board Liaison 
Cheryl Broussard, MSN, FNP-BC 

Cheryl A. Maes, MSN, APRN, FNP-BC 
Sheryl Giordano, APRN-C 

Alona Dalusung-Angosta, PhD, APRN, FNP, NP-C 
Teresa Praus, APRN 

 
MEMBERS ABSENT 

Jay Tan, DNP, RN, APRN, Board Liaison  
Elaine Cudnik, MSN, RN, CPNP  

Mary Betita, MSN, RN, APRN, FNP-BC 
Paul Kapsar, MSN, RN, APRN, FNP-BC 

Julia Sbragia, APRN,  
Patricia Strobehn, APRN, 

 
OTHERS PRESENT 

Fred Olmstead, General Counsel 
Kimberly A. Arguello, Deputy General Counsel 

Hillary Murphy, Executive Assistant 
 

 
CALL TO ORDER: C. Dinauer called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m.  

 
PUBLIC COMMENTS: There was no public comment presented at the beginning of the meeting. 

 
A. APPROVAL OF MINUTES – The minutes of the May 3, 2016 meeting were reviewed and 

approved as written. 
 

B. OLD BUSINESS 
1. Report from the May 2016 and July 2016 Board meetings: C. Dinauer provided the committee 

with an update from the May and July 2016 Board Meetings. 
2. Legislative Update: F. Olmstead provided a legislative update for the committee. He 

announced that NSBN has received a BDR to proceed forward with the Enhanced Nurse 
Licensure Compact.  
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C. NEW BUSINESS 
1. Orientation of new committee members: C. Dinauer oriented the two newly appointed 

committee members in attendance. 
2. Review and discussion regarding changes to APRN Audits: C. Dinauer reviewed the APRN 

Portfolio Instructions and Checklist. She announced, moving forward, APRNs will be required 
to provide evidence of enrollment in the Prescription Monitoring Program as part of their 
portfolio.  

3. Review and discussion regarding prescription drug abuse: F. Olmstead provided the committee 
with an overview related to prescription drug abuse. C. Dinauer thanked S. Giordano for her 
article on prescription drug abuse for the NSBN Nursing News. S. Giordano announced a 
NAPNA CE Event on prescription drug abuse, which will be on October 15, 2016. 
 

     D.  RECOMMENDATIONS FOR AGENDA ITEMS FOR THE NOVEMBER 8, 2016: The 
committee had no recommendations for agenda items.  

 
PUBLIC COMMENT: There was no public comment at the conclusion of the meeting.  
 
ADJOURNMENT: The meeting was adjourned at 3:33 p.m. 


